
REMEMBERING

Richard Jenks
March 30, 1933 - March 18, 2022

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Terry &amp; Elaine Evans

To Pat and family. We are so sorry to hear of Rick's passing. Please know that we are thinking of you

and sending our love. Sincerely Terry and Elaine.

Tribute from Gerry Van Mook

Dear Pat, my heartfelt sympathy to you and your family.  Rick's wry sense of humour always put a

smile on my face.  May your wonderful memories warm your hearts always.

Gerry

Tribute from Nicholas Newell

Relation: Friend

Dear Pat and family , We were so sorry to hear of Rick's passing. Rick was a good and helpful friend

over the twenty plus years we knew him. Always willing to help with our old sports car and a fountain

of information on how to fix things. We will miss his dry sense of humour and get together's over the

years. Love , Sandy & Nick Newell


